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4th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Sports Day Arrangements  
 
This year our annual Sports Day event will be held at Hamilton Academy the week beginning Monday 17th May. This will take place 
in year group bubbles to reduce the transmission of COVID. Each year group will participate in their Sports Day event on the following 

dates: 
 
Year 2 – Monday 17th May 
Year 1 – Tuesday 18th May 
Reception – Wednesday 19th May 
Nursery – Thursday 20th May 

 
The children have been preparing during their PE lessons and will participate in a mix of individual races and team events. 
Unfortunately we will not be inviting parent/carers to the Sports Day events due to COVID. We hope that you understand this difficult 
decision.  
 
For this event, each child will be representing a certain team, either red, blue, green or yellow. So that these teams can be clearly 
recognised, children will need to wear a T-shirt of their team colour. Your child’s class teacher will inform you of your child’s team colour 
ahead of the event via Class Dojo. 
 
Sports day will take place outside (weather permitting) so we are asking children to come to school in PE kits which includes: 

 Team coloured T-shirt 

 Shorts 

 Black pumps or trainers 

 Warm / waterproof jacket (where needed) 

 Water bottle  

 Hat and sun cream  

Year 1 and Year 2 will be provided with a sandwich lunch on the day of their Sports Day. If your child usually has a packed lunch then 
they can still bring that to school. Reception and Nursery will have lunch as usual. 

 
Children will be dismissed from school at their usual pick up times. 

 
If you have any objection to photos or recording taking place during this event or your child has any medical condition which we need to 
be aware of please contact your child’s class teacher via Class Dojo.  
 
Many thanks for helping make this a great event. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
R. Giles 
 
PE Lead 
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